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NOTICE TO MARINERS

No. 12 of 2024

Belfast Harbour Minimum Towage Requirements review. 

Belfast Harbour have commenced a review of their Minimum Towage Requirements in order to update them in line with changing Port geography, Ship sizes and movements.

Details of the process can be downloaded from our Website at the following Link Belfast Harbour | Tenders (belfast-harbour.co.uk) and any persons wishing to contribute please make contact with the Harbour Master team via the email address harbourmasters@belfast-harbour.co.uk
Alternatively contact may be made through any of the Port Agencies who will bring your comments to the Harbour Masters attention.
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Captain K G Allen
Harbour Master
Port Operations 

Belfast Harbour
5th March 2024
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